
This notice is to inform you that a public hearing will be 
held on Monday, July 17, 2023, @ 6:30 P.M. at Everett City 
Hall, 484 Broadway, 2nd Floor, room 27.  Opinions will be 
heard regarding the following application: 

Phil Antonelli

Chairman

July 7, 2023

CITY  OF  EVERETT
BOARD  OF  LICENSE  COMMISSION

484 BROADWAY

EVERETT,  MASSACHUSETTS  02149
PHONE: 617-944-0211  philip.antonelli@ci.everett.ma.us

                                             annette.debilio@ci.everett.ma.us

- LEGAL NOTICE -

Public Hearing
Monday, July 17, 2023, @ 6:30 PM

An application has been presented to the License 
Commission from Julie Enterprises, Inc., 203 Main St for 
a Change of O昀케cers and a Transfer of Stock. 

All interested parties may attend. 

A copy of the application is on 昀椀le and available in the 
O昀케ce of Inspectional Services, room 26 located at City 
Hall, 484 Broadway, Everett, MA 02149 and can be 
viewed by request during regular City Hall business 
hours by contacting ISD at 617-944-0211.


